
 

 

Wednesday 4th December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To enhance this term’s science topic, we have arranged for the children in Year 3/4 to spend the day at 
Eureka, The National Children’s Museum, located in Halifax. During the day, the children will explore and 
interact with the numerous exhibits, whilst being guided around the museum by one of Eureka’s trained 
enablers. In between this, they will spend time taking part in a light and sound science show, which is one 
of Eureka’s newest workshops on offer to schools. 
 
Mrs Coatesworth’s and Miss Riddle’s classes will be visiting on Wednesday 26th March 2025. 
Mrs Hewitson’s and Mrs Collett’s classes will be visiting on Friday 28th March 2025. 
 
The children will need to arrive at school early for 8.10am to enable us to leave promptly at 8.30 am. This 
early start takes into consideration the distance to the museum and the morning traffic. We will return to 
school at 3.15pm. Your child will need to be in their school uniform as normal, please. They will also require 
a packed lunch in a suitable bag. If your child normally has a school lunch, they will be provided with a 
packed lunch.  
 
Whilst there is no obligation for you to make any voluntary contribution, the school really values any  
donations that you are able to make. The PTA have very generously subsidised the cost of the coaches for 
this trip which brings the cost of the trip down significantly; we very much appreciate their support. For this 
trip, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £10 per child. This must be made through Arbor 
“Trips”. However, in the event that a parent does not make a contribution, his/her child will not be treated 
any differently.  
 
Please note that logging onto Arbor and making a contribution will also be taken as consent for your child 
to take part. A consent slip is available below for parents not using Arbor. 
 
If the school receives insufficient voluntary contributions, the visit may be cancelled. To ensure that we do 
not incur any cancellation costs, we are asking if any contribution could be made by Friday 31st January 
2025.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Angelique Coatesworth.  
(Year3/4 Team leader) 



 
 


